
 

 

Seattle, HPHC: Special Grace Holy Wine Ceremony will be available after May 9 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
April 26, 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Hello everyone! 
 
I would like to wish all of you Heavenly Blessings! 
 
In the next two weeks I will be gone. My eldest sister who helped take care of our family after my Dad 
passed away when I was eight years old died yesterday, 4/24/2026. Charles and my children gave me 
permission to go home to Philippines to attend my sister's Seonghwa Ceremony. I will return to Seattle on 
May 9th. 
 
In my absence, Minister Ray McCready and Pastor Nelson Mira will be working together to take care of 
church programs including the Sunday Services. Other ministry matters will be managed by each 
Ministry Leader as usual. 
 
I will be available through email for communication while I am outside the country. 
 
The Special Grace Holy Wine Ceremony will be available after I return on the 9th of May. 
 
Thank you very much and God bless! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
or dijanmuyongo@ yahoo,com 
 
 
 


